Good Evening Charger Families,

This is Melissa Baird, Principal of Inverness Middle School, sharing important information with you in our *Weekly News Flash*! First, we had another successful "Special Recognition Friday!" Congratulations to the following Chargers:

- IMS Athlete of the Week Blayne Macias
- MS Charger Challenge Winner Mrs. Thatcher's First Period Class
- MS Charger Spotlight Winner Mr. Dean Dugas
- MS Citizens of the Week Nathaniel Crowson, Jagger DeSario, Jason Miller
- MS Scholars of the Week Kasey Craig, Eva Oliver, Jackson Wakefield

Here is what is going on at IMS this week:

- Monday, IMS Outsiders Club, Media Center, 2:30pm-4:30pm
- Monday, IMS Robotics Club, Room 317, 2:30pm-4:00pm
- Tuesday, FCA Meeting, Gym, 7:15am
- Tuesday, Title 1 Family Engagement Night, Cafeteria, 5:00pm-6:30pm
- Wednesday, IMS School Beautification Club, Room 317, 2:30pm-4:00pm
- Wednesday, IMS Gaming Club, Room 631, 2:30pm-4:00pm
- Wednesday, IMS Boys Basketball "Blue-and-White" Game @IMS, 3:00pm
- Thursday, IMS FFA Meeting, Room 322, 2:30pm-4:30pm
- Friday, Semester 1 Honor Roll Celebration During All Lunches

Here are some important reminders for second semester:

- All current and potential athletes must be cleared through Athletic Clearance to try out for Winter or Spring sports. For your child to be able to participate in IMS Sports they will need to be cleared through Athletic Clearance, and you can access this information on our website via IMS Athletics.
- If you would like your child to participate in end of the year grade level field trips, please visit our website to register your student. Grade level field trip expectations do apply.
- Ongoing road construction is impacting traffic. Please plan accordingly to anticipate for increased traffic delays and utilize our student drop-off and pick-up procedures to help keep delays at a minimum and student safety a priority.
- We are celebrating "Literacy Week", and we encourage all of our Chargers to participate in the various dress-up days and activities.

Have an amazing week Charger Families and stay tuned for your next *Weekly News Flash* on Sunday, January 28th.

Thank you, Mrs. Baird

#ChargedForSuccess #StrongerTogether #ChargersUnite #back2basics #ALLmeansALL #Kind #Respectful #Responsible #GoChargers

<u>BairdM@citrusschools.org</u> * (352) 726-1471 Ext. 5505

